
 

September 18, 2024 

Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

Glassboro Public Schools District 

7 Ruth Mancuso Lane 

Glassboro, NJ 08028 

Dear Dr. Silverstein, 

New Jersey Child Assault Prevention (CAP), a state primary prevention education program, is 

pleased to inform you that your school district has been approved for the 2024-2025 

implementation of a CAP program. The CAP County Coordinator will be in contact with you 

regarding the details of this project. 

Thank you for your application and congratulations for becoming part of the statewide effort to 

strengthen families by empowering children to be "Safe, Strong, and Free." 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Director of Operations  Director of Curricula 

NJ CAP Regional Training Center 

 

 

   NJ CAP Regional Training Center 

cc: County CAP Coordinator, Emily Broderick (856) 430-4859 

Email: glosalcap@gmail.com 


